
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I’m pleased to announce that Book Club will be starting for 3rd – 5th graders. Book clubs are a great arena
for students to meet new friends, become active listeners, develop their reading comprehension skills and
become exposed to new and interesting books. During the meetings, students will choose books to read in
a group or independently, based on their interests.  Upon completing the book, the members will create a
project pertaining to the book. At the end of the year, students will have the opportunity to present their
projects, and the book that they have read, to family and friends.

The meetings will take place every other Tuesday  from 3:05 – 4:00pm. Meetings will be held in Room 4.
The meetings for each month are listed below.

***Please note that some months we will have a revised schedule from meeting every week due to
holidays or days off. ***

Sincerely,
Mrs. Westendorf
Book Club Advisor

Meeting Dates
October 4, 11, 25

November 8, 22

December 6, 20

January 3, 17, 31

February 7, 21

March 7, 21

April 4, 18

May 2, 16, 23

June 6


